
It was agreed,—That Mr. Heap’s Minority Report be entitled “Report of 
Clarification”, and that it be printed as an addendum to the Committee’s Second Report.

It was agreed,—That a press conference be held on Tuesday, December 19, 1989, 
immediately following tabling of the Committee’s Second Report in the House of Commons.

At 11:02 o’clock a.m., the Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.

Elizabeth Kingston 
Clerk of the Committee


